
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th October 2022 
 
To: All Parents and Carers 
By email 
 
RE: Parent Teacher Association (PTA) Registration 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Parent voice and opinion is very important to ensure sustained progress and growth at HSAEL. We want to 
make sure that parents are heard and listened to and that their ideas help move the school forward. 
 
In light of this, we are setting up a Parent Teacher Association. The purpose of this association is to listen to 
your feedback to improve the school, organise events and raise money for educational activities.  
 
The PTA will meet once per term and, even if you can only offer 30 minutes, your time and suggestions would 
be invaluable.  
 
If you are interested, please contact Beatrice Ubaka (Assistant Principal) on 
B.Ubaka@harrissscienceeastlondon.org.uk and Matthew Martin (Assistant Principal) on 
M.Martin@harrisscienceeastlondon.org.uk who will be in touch to book the first PTA meeting.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of Harris Science Academy. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mark Taylor 
Principal 


